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CONFIDENTIAL  
 
 
 
July 9, 2020 
 
 
 
British Columbia Utilities Commission 
Suite 410, 900 Howe Street 
Vancouver, B.C.   
V6Z 2N3 
 
Attention:  Ms. Marija Tresoglavic, Acting Commission Secretary 
 
 
Dear Ms. Tresoglavic: 
 
Re: FortisBC Inc. (FBC or the Company) 

Project No. 1599088 

Application for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity for the 
Kelowna Bulk Transformer Addition Project (the Application) 

Response to the British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC) Information 
Request (IR) No. 1, Attachment 6.7 - CONFIDENTIAL 

 
On April 24, 2020, FBC filed the Application referenced above.  In accordance with BCUC 
Order G-107-20 setting out the Regulatory Timetable for the review of the Application, FBC 
respectfully submits Attachment 6.7 on a confidential basis. 
 
FBC requests that Attachment 6.7 in response to BCUC IR1 6.7 be filed on a confidential 

basis pursuant to Section 18 of the BCUC’s Rules of Practice and Procedure regarding 

confidential documents adopted by Order G-15-19, as it contains sensitive technical 

information pertaining to the Company’s assets.  Public disclosure of the technical and 

engineering information contained in Attachment 6.7 elevates the risk of potential harm to 

FBC’s assets by persons with malicious intent, which could result in damage to the assets 

and/or limit, restrict or impair their operation.  Disclosure of this information could reasonably 

be expected to result in harm to the safety of the public, the Company’s employees, and the 

assets themselves.   
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If further information is required, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
FORTISBC INC. 
 
 
Original signed:  
 

 Doug Slater 
 
 
Attachments 


